Dear 5th Grade Parent:
Fifth grade Lakewood students will visit the Amon Carter Museum in Fort Worth on Wednesday September 19, 2018.   Our gallery tour will focus on American artworks and their historical settings, as well as vocabulary.  The tour will include writing and drawing while looking at works of art.  Museum etiquette will be discussed and expected.  
All students will need:  
· regular school attire 
· sack lunch and a drink provided from home
· no money –we will not visit the gift shops.  Please do not send cameras or other personal items.  
Thank you,  
Mrs. Yatko (Art Teacher), Mrs. Pryor, Ms. Germond, Ms. Morgan, Ms. Garcia and Ms. Carter. 
AMON CARTER MUSEUM of AMERICAN ART
www.cartermuseum.org
3501 Camp Bowie Blvd. Fort Worth, TX 76107
Museum Etiquette


Stay an arm’s length from the paintings and sculptures


Touch only with your eyes


Stay with your assigned adult


Talk and walk quietly


Participate in the questions asked by the Gallery Teachers








 Schedule:     9:00- 9:45 a.m. 	        Bus ride to Amon Carter


                      9:45 – 11:15                 Docent led tour at the Amon Carter  		


 11:15 – 12:15 p.m.       Sack Lunch Outside the Amon Carter


 12:15 – 1:00  p.m.        Bus ride back to Lakewood     (all times are approximate)





	 








